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STUDENT RETENTION


The Committee noted the particular value of small group teaching in helping retention and discussed the current significant variation in the size of seminar groups.  Whilst recognising that SSRs and the availability of resources were factors in determining group size, the Chairman expressed the view that, especially in first year, there should be no more than 15 students in such groups.

